(Chris) 
Hi, I’m Chris Howley

(Susie)  
Hi, I’m Susan Howley
(Chris)  
We were married 9 years ago, right here at OLPH, we have 3 children ages 2, 4, and 6.  We are here to extend an invitation to the married couples in the parish to participate in a retreat that Susie and I experienced and enjoyed tremendously.
(Susie)   
The retreat, called “Living in Love”, will take place here at the parish from Saturday November 4th to Sunday November 5th.  “Living in Love” was developed over 10-15 years in parishes like ours by ordinary couples.  We would like to explain a little about the weekend itself. 
 The first day of the retreat is like light bulbs going off, reminding you of why you fell in love with your spouse in the first place.  It knocks down barriers that you didn’t even know were there.  The second day is like a honeymoon, affirming the best in each other through really cool exercises.  This type of discussion and its benefits were only possible due to the fact that we had a day and a half dedicated to just the two of us – no interruptions from our typical day to day distractions.
 There is no group discussion or open sharing , most of your time is spent listening to a presentation or in one-on-one conversation with your spouse, in private – sharing thoughts and feelings about each other and ways to improve both.  The discussion topics are introduced by couples no different than us but who are willing to share from their own life experience.  The presenting couples on our weekend were truly remarkable, inspirational speakers.  They provide a straight-forward, practical, action-oriented approach.
(Chris)    
Speaking for the men that were involved in the retreat, you will be EXTREMELY happy you attended.  From our own experience, when we first learned of this retreat we automatically felt we didn’t need it.  We felt we had a great marriage and very strong family life and we do.  However, this retreat, as hard as it would have been for me to imagine, made us even stronger.  The team elicits thoughts and feelings that help provide insight and a truly liberating clarity that we guarantee will bring you closer.

(Susie)    
Perhaps the most important point we want you to leave here with today is that this weekend has really changed our perspective, and in doing so has helped us focus on the truly important things in life.  For a couple who thought that they didn’t need this weekend – and we were really on the fence about doing it – we came out of it totally changed and so incredibly thankful for having done it.  The whole experience, and what was to come of it, truly was a gift given to us by our friends – and we want to pass that onto you.  So, PLEASE consider it.  It is one weekend that we guarantee you will not only enjoy, but will change your lives in the most positive way imaginable.

(Chris)   
We will be outside of the church after mass with registration forms and to answer any questions you may have.  There are flyers in the bulletin with Debbie and Wolfgang Heimerl’s phone # to call if you need more time to think it over and please know that we will help with babysitting if needed.  Thank you!    

